
 

 

Waltham Forest Local Plan Site Allocations Document 
(LP2) - Consultation Notice 

 
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2012 

Waltham Forest Local Plan Site Allocations Document (LP2) – Consultation Notice 

Waltham Forest Council is preparing a new Local Plan. The Local Plan is in two parts covering Strategic Policies (LP1) and Site 
Allocations (LP2). This consultation notice relates to the Site Allocations Document (LP2). This document allocates specific 
sites to meet needs for housing and employment, and other developments to support growth in Waltham Forest.  When 
adopted this Document will be used to manage growth and change in Waltham Forest over the next 15 years. 

Following publication of the Draft Site Allocations Document in September 2020, a revised version (Proposed Submission 
version) has been prepared for statutory consultation in accordance with Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012). 

The Council is inviting representations on the Proposed Submission Local Plan Site Allocations Document (LP2). Supporting 
documents include Sustainability Appraisal, Habitats Regulations Assessment and Equality Impact Assessment. The 
consultation period runs from Monday 8 November 2021 to Friday 14 January 2022. 

The Proposed Submission Site Allocations Local Plan (LP2) is available for inspection at the following locations during the 
consultation period:  

• Waltham Forest Town Hall, London E17 4JF 

• Waltham Forest Branch Libraries 

• By downloading from the Council’s website: walthamforest.gov.uk/content/local-plan 

 

For viewing and sending online representation/comments by using 
Commonplace at https://wfreg19.commonplace.is 

 

A programme of public consultation events is published on the Council’s website: www.walthamforest.gov.uk/content/local-plan 

Comments on the document must be received by 5.00 pm on Friday 14 January 2022. 

Should you wish to discuss any issues or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Policy 
Team by: 

Email: localplanconsultations@walthamforest.gov.uk 

Alternatively, you can write to us at: Planning Policy Team, Waltham Forest Town Hall, Forest Road, Walthamstow, London, 
E17 4JF 

 

Representations 

Please note all comments will be held by the Council and will be available to view publicly. Comments cannot be treated as 
confidential. Your personal information such as your postal and e-mail address will not be published, but your name and 
organisation (if relevant) will. 

London Borough of Waltham Forest maintains a database of consultees who wish to be kept informed about the Local Plan. In 
responding to this consultation your contact details will automatically be added to the consultation database (if not already 
held). If you do not want to be contacted about future Local Plan consultations, please state this in your response. 
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